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Bloem Show Christmas market 
 

2018 has almost come to its end and Christmas is in sight! 

 

The first Bloem Show Christmas market will be presented on the southern part of the showgrounds from 

30 November until 2 December 2018, with access via Gate 2 (next to Pick n Pay at Showgate centre). 

 

Entrance is free! Bloem Show kindly asks visitors to bring donations for one of three charity organizations, 

Engo (toys), SPCA (dog food) or Towers of Hope (toiletries or food). 

Come and visit the market with a variety of exhibitors and food stalls in a wonderful Christmas atmosphere.  

Open on Friday and Saturday from 10:00-18:00 and Sunday form 10:00-13:00. 

 

Visitors can also meet and greet the smallest miniature horses – smaller kids can do rides or jumps with 

them, photos can be taken or pampering and giving love to these amazingly small horses by everyone.  

This will only be on Friday and Saturday. 

 

The popular Lollos and Lettie's are celebrating their 10 years anniversary with two Lollos performances 

during the Christmas Market. The performances are on Saturday, 1 December 2018 at 11:00 or 15:00. 

Entrance is R40 per person for the Lollos performances. Tickets will be available at the doors or at the 

Bloem Show offices. 

 

Limited exhibition spaces are still available. 

 

If you need further information about any aspect of the show, please call the Bloem Show offices 

at 051 448 9894 or visit our website at www.bloemshow.co.za 
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